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9th May 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Theme Week – 23rd to 27th May 2022 
 

During the week beginning Monday 23rd May, Court Lane Schools are holding a theme week, celebrating The 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. Her Majesty The Queen will become the first British Monarch to celebrate a Platinum 

Jubilee after 70 years of service. 

We have a whole host of special activities planned at the Infant School to commemorate the event, including the 

following: 

Monday 23rd May – Children will be greeted by staff who will be dressed as an icon from the last 7 decades. 

Please note, only staff will be dressing up on this day and children will wear school uniform as normal. Children 

will be invited to dress up later in the week. 

Tuesday 24th – Thursday 26th May – Each child will be taking part in a ‘DANCEATHON’ sponsored event. The 

children will learn part of 7 dances (one for each of the decades The Queen has reigned). Look out for more 

information and a sponsorship form coming home later this week! Parents and carers will be invited to watch 

their children perform their danceathon in the school playground on the following dates: 

 Tuesday 24th May, 14:45pm – Year 1 

 Wednesday 25th May, 14:45pm – Year 2 

 Thursday 26th May, 14:45pm – Year R 

Friday 27th May  

 Red White and Blue – All children and staff invited to wear something ‘red, white and blue’. 

 Book Look – 8.40-9.10am – Parents and Carers are invited into school to view their child’s star boxes and 

see some of the work they have done this year. Please enter through the main classroom door. 

 Street Party – children are to bring one small snack to enjoy during the party in the afternoon.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Mrs K Geddes 
Headteacher  


